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So after Lebanon it was a quick trip back to the UK before we went off to sunny and warm
Singapore. It was just great to have some January sunshine and it was quite a shock to the system
to leave Singapore at 30°C and then 14 hours later step off the aeroplane in the UK where it was
2°C!

As we have lots of school groups from Singapore we try to return annually and visit the schools to
hear feedback from previous summers and look forward to the next summer! It’s always good to
see past students as well and hear how they’re getting on. If you are a teacher and are interested in
bringing a school group then email us at groups@reachcambridge.com.

Downtown Singapore at night

 

It’s really great to see the new buildings and developments that they have in Singapore – there
seems to something new and impressive each time we return! This year it was great to see the
completed Science & Art museum and the brilliant musical fountain display just outside it.

Thank you to everyone for their hospitality. It was an especially exciting time to be in Singapore as it
was just after the Chinese New Year celebrations so there was a still a lot of things going on in
Chinatown and in the central areas of Singapore to celebrate. We especially enjoyed reading our
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fortunes for 2012!

Chinese New Year celebrations

What is your Chinese New Year fortune I wonder? We wish everyone a happy and prosperous New
Year in this year of the Dragon 2012!


